HERE'S WHAT'S ON TAP...

MARK YOUR CALENDARS
WITH THE FOLLOWING DATES!

OCTOBER 2, 2010
CLASS OF 1950 REUNION
LaPizzaria

OCTOBER 19, 2010
REVERSE RAFFLE/DINNER
AA Executive Catering

NOVEMBER 18, 2010
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI BANQUET
La Pizzaria

JANUARY 21, 2011
(TENTATIVE)
POLAR PARTY

REVERSE RAFFLE/
DINNER

There are just a few tickets remaining
for this year’s Reverse Raffle/Dinner on
October 19 at the AA Executive Event
Center on West Tuscarawas in Canton.
Tickets are $35.00 each plus $20.00 for
each dinner and offer the opportunity of
winning up to $2500.

If you would like a ticket and the op-
portunity of winning, call Larry Taylor at
330-494-9519. Bill Rearick at 330-833-
5628 or any Board Member. All proceeds
benefit the Scholarship Fund.

The Association requires a suit-
able location to store its memora-
bilia and merchandise for sale as
the present storage area has been
rendered unusable due to water
leaks.

Preferably this area would be
relatively centrally located in the
Canton area, lockable and accessi-
ble 24/7.

If you have such an area and are
willing to donate use of it to the
Association, contact President Larry
Taylor at 330-494-9519.

DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI BANQUET

The 2010 Class of Lehman High School Distinguished Alumni will be honored at the
Tenth Annual Distinguished Alumni Banquet to be held November 18, 2010, at La
Pizzaria at the corner of Dressler and Hills & Dales Road in Canton. Social time will
start at 6:00 pm, with the dinner to follow at 7:00 pm. Presentation of the Distinguished
Alumni Awards will follow dinner.

This year’s honorees are:

Arts and Entertainment. . ................. Tom Robbins *72
Athletics ............ ... .. ... ... Susan Ketler Wise 58
Business.......... ... ... i Tony May ’65
Civic/Community .................... Richard Milligan *72
Education ............... ... ... .. .... John Lothrop ’44
Medical .. ........ ... i Richard Weaver ’53
Military . ... Steve Gilmore *70

Service to Alma Mater. . . .. Gus Reale ’56 and Bill Rearick ’55
Tickets for this event are $20 and may be obtained from Alumni Association
President Larry Taylor at 330-494-9519, Distinguished Alumni Committee Chairman
Kitty McClelland at 330-453-3577 or any Board Member.

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

Greetings Fellow Alumni: '

Another busy summer for the Canton Lehman High School Alumni
Association. The Scholarship Dinner was held July 13, 2010, at the
Canton American Legion Post #44. Attendance was outstanding
as we completely filled the room with diners. As a result of your
generous Scholarship donations, your Canton Lehman High School
Alumni Association Board awarded 52 Scholarships.

The Canton Lehman High School Alumni Association has awarded
418 Scholarships with a value of $209,000 over the last 15 years.
This event makes all of the year’s hard work meaningful. All of the
individuals who started and kept this organization going through the lean years should
be immensely proud. Thank you. And again thanks to all of last year’s donors. Espe-
cially thanks to Milan McMannis, Norman Jackson and Thomas Little for their
generous donations along with the Classes of 1954, 1959 and 1960. And to all of the
Alumni who have made donations of any amount. Thanks to all of you, we will again
be able to award 50 Scholarships next year. Great work, gang.

The next event that kept us busy was the Football Hall of Fame Kickoff Parade. This
year we made the 12th annual march down Market Avenue. We had our usual small
group to march. It is disappointing that more alumni don’t participate.

Larry Taylor °51

On to the picnic. Those of you who did not attend missed a very memorable event.
The count this year was 150 who attended. What a great gathering of Lehman Alumni.
It was held at the Lake Cable Pavilion on August 19, 2010. Bill and Chris Maronitis
did the cooking along with the capable help of Bill and Elaine Bacopoulos and the
guidance of Joe and Becky Helaney. I must note that the Alumni Association Board this
year elected to provide all the main meals in appreciation for the tremendous support of
our Scholarship Fund by the Alumni. The funds for use of the inside facility were
generously donated by a Lehman alumna.

That was followed by the Stark County Fair, which is one of our biggest affairs. It is
one that requires a lot of support by our members as we have two Alumni in our booth
at all times for the entire week. Nickie Wingert, as usual, did a tremendous job of

— continued on page 3
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SCHOLARSHIP DONATIONS

Jack Arnold HON Marion Harrington Mills 1945
Glen Bailey 1956 Mary Joan Long Silleck 1952

Jean Faulds Ilg 1950 .
. Lorene Wilson Van DeCastle
Norman & Caroline Jackson 1950

1946
Mary Alice Smith Jones 1951 ~Ruth Mertz Westlake 1942
Paul Kieffer 1956 Raymond Wilkof 1944

John Lothrop 1944 Verda Schwitzgable Winslow
Milan McMannis 1956 1942

CORRESPONDENCE

We received the following letter from Dick Dunbar of the
class of 1939:

“Enjoyed receiving and reading the July issue of the Lehman
Journal. My wife Wilma has been in a bridge club for over 50
years with members of the class of 1945. Ginny Fellows, Barb
Tillett, Renee Kaufmann and Jean Delor are deceased. Barb
Noaker Clark was a past member, also Marge Goodenberger
Zink. Still active: Gloria Sinclair, Madge Schlenner, Fran Cox.
Kay Miller and Kay Kraute. Congratulations on all your good
work.”

The Lehman Journal

ARCADIA GRILLE

321 Court Avenue N.W.
Canton, Ohio 44702-1531

Downtown Canton’s oldest authentic ltalian restaurant
for steaks, chops, and pasta. Box lunches available.
Maria Byington, your host

Phone 330 454-6055  Fax 330 454-2841
email arcadiagrille@gmail.com

OBITUARIES

The Alumni Association regrets to advise the deaths of the
following alumni:

Thomas Holding 49 :

John Hadden - Guidance Counselor
Howard S. Rubin. Jr. '64
Chester M. Miller '39

James D. Schwerzler "51 -
Lori (Brown) Wiggins "73
Catherine (Wise) Johnston ‘71
Peter W. Cox 46
John F. Costello III "60 -
Marcia 1. (Lambrou) Bausher '35
Donna J. (Cartiea) Burwell '55
Judith Ann (Moock) Eddy ’52
Myron B. “Buddy” Art ’41 .
John E. Yingling, Jr. 48
Roy A. Morris *43
Martha (Baughman) Wise Grant *38

Paul Hilkert '32. passed away on September 24, 1997 —
this had not previously been reported in the Journal.

The Association tries to send or take a single red rose tied
with red and gray ribbons to the funeral home of Lehman Alum-
ni who die locally if we know about the passing. Often
the school is not mentioned and we miss the opportunity to
remember they were our classmates. Please notify an Alumni
Board member when possible. For out of town alumni,
we send a card to a family member when possible.

Spiker-Fosier

High Qualfity doesw't mean high price.

710 West Tuscarawas St. Phone 330-455-0349 4817 Cleveland Ave. NW

CELEBRATORY DONATION
TO THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Class of 1945. In honor of their 65th Reunion

HELP NEEDED

We are still in need of an Assistant Editor to assist the
Publisher in publishing the Alumni Journal. It would be
preferred if this person had writing and editing experience
and knowledge of Microsoft Word, but we will train. If you
would like to assist your Alumni Association in this very
important manner, please call Larry Taylor at 330-494-9519.

. /

On The Road With Service Since 1919.

FIVE LOCATIONS

Compliments of Harold Ziegler
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MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT

ensuring that the booth was adequately manned. When personal
hardship problems arose, she or Claudia Selby jumped in to
provide coverage. The weather was excellent this year. This
booth does provide visibility for the Association and proved an
opportunity to get new members. I want to thank each and
every one of the volunteers who manned the booth.

Just like last year, we conducted a raffle in support of the
4-H Clubs of Stark County and our scholarship fund. Now to
the financial report. This year’s raffle was a tremendous
success and rivaled last year’s great effort. Again we raised
funds for another five Scholarships. Thanks. alumni. for your
support of the raffle.

Next up on the schedule is the Reverse Raffle Dinner on
Tuesday, October 19, 2010, at the AA Executive Event Center
on West Tuscarawas Street. This is our largest fund raiser for
the Scholarship Fund. If you don’t have your ticket by now,
you better get with one of the Board Members as soon as
possible because we sell only 200 tickets, and they are going
fast. The ticket costs $35. and you can win as much as $2500.
The cost of the dinner that night is $20 each. You do not need
to attend. but it is a lot of fun to participate in the event. All
profits go to the Scholarship Fund, so please support this effort.
Give me a call at 330-494-9519, and 1 will get a ticket to you if
there are any left.

Next will be the Distinguished Alumni Dinner to be held at
LaPizzaria at 3656 Dressler Rd. on November 18, 2010. We
have a great list of nominations for this year. and the list of the
2010 award winners is in this Journal. Tickets for this event are
$20 and can be obtained from anyv of the Board Members.

Our Polar Party will be held January 21, 2011. We are
expecting a very large package for the party. Let’s make this
the best ever. Start collecting items that can be auctioned. I will
be glad to make arrangements to pick up any items.

Don’t forget this Journal is as good as the members make it.
Please send any news item or newspaper articles of news
concerning alumni to me or to our post office box, Canton
Lehman Alumni Association, PO Box 8175, Canton, Ohio
44711, or e-mail to LehmanJournal@aol.com. Let’s keep The
Lehman Journal the number one alumni paper in the county.

I would like to give a round of applause to Bud Williams,
Class of 1950. for doing an audit of the books for the last four
years. Being an engineer, Bud does a very thorough job of the
audit process. Thanks, Bud.

LAST. BUT MOST IMPORTANT. We are in need of some
new and fresh help and ideas. We are going to have an election
of trustees and officers next month. If you have an interest in
the Alumni Association, please volunteer. We would like to get
someone who graduated in the "60s and the *70s, although any
help would be appreciated. If interested, give Polly Duplain,
Chairperson of the Election Committee, a call at 330-875-1713.
The election ballot will be sent to members in November.

— from page 1

We are always looking for suggestions that will improve our
functions. Please call me or send me a letter. My phone number
is 330-494-9519 and my address is 9405 Huntshire Ave NW,
North Canton, OH 44720.

I also would like to thank all who have written or called. It is
great to hear from you after all these years.

Your board is looking forward to completing a very memor-
able year.

—Larry Taylor ’51
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NEW MEMBERS

Phil Kiser 1966

John Lothrop 1944

Richard Loxley 1951
Marjorie Stamm Miller 1951
Bob Monnot 1972

Dave Pancheon 1965

Penny McGill Sengpiel 1965
Bonnie McGill Shuman 1962
Don Weckstein 1956

Jeff Barr 1966

Marilyn Byers Barr 1971
Tom Bernabei 1964

Rick Dishnica 1964

Richard “Dick” Dunbar 1939
Mark Fletcher 1967

Richard Goodman 1965
Kevin Haverfield 1965

Carol Winters Hickman 1964

MEMORIAL DONATIONS
TO THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND

In Memory of Bud Marburger, Class of 1946
by Bill Agnone 1946

In Memory of Wes Hargraves, Class of 1952
by Bob Arnold 1952

In Memory of Jim Schwerzler, Class of 1951
by Eleanor Benskin Frost 1946

In Memory of Paul Byers, Class of 1942
by Jeanne Wetzel Graef 1942

In Memory of Betty Gibbs, Class of 1943
by Donna Motts Graham 1945

In Memory of Jim Schwerzler, Class of 1951
by Ann Maier Keiser 1951

In Memory of Wes Hargraves, Class of 1952
by Dick & Jean McCain Koons 1952

In Memory of Patricia Koch Stutz, Class of 1951
by Dick & Jean McCain Koons 1952

In Memory of Jim Schwerzler, Class of 1951
by Sarah Montgomery Mansfield 1951

In Memory of Joy Maronitis Constantacos, Class of 1955
by Bill Maronitis 1957

In Memory of Bud Buker, Class of 1946
by David Mitchell 1946

In Memory of Jo Ann Rooney Scanlon, Class of 1959
by Susanne Reis Reineke 1959

In Memory of Susan Schulz Bailey, Class of 1956
by Jim Schultz 1961

In Memory of Dick Yant, Class of 1952
by Joe & Katie Colaner Snuggs 1954/1952

In Memory of Jim Schwerzler, Class of 1951
by Larry Taylor 1951

In Memory of Wes Hargraves, Class of 1952
by John Torok 1952

In Memory of Judy Moock Eddy, Class of 1952
by June Sakel Yant 1952

In Memory of Patricia Koch Stutz, Class of 1951
by June Sakel Yant 1952

In Memory of Bud Buker, Class of 1946
by Dr. Bernie McConnell 1946
(this is a correction from the July Journal)
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NAMES IN THE NEWS

Louis and Mary Jane (Kennedy) Thurin 46 celebrated
their 60th wedding anniversary on August 22. They were mar-
ried in Canton on August 18, 1950.

Tom Bernabei 64 is a candidate for Stark County Commis-
sioner in the November election.

Dan Finn ’74 has been elected president of the National
Structured Settlements Trade Association. His one year term
will begin in May 2011. He was elected to the NSSTA Board
of Directors in 2009 and is also a member of the Chartered
Property Casualty Underwriters Society, where he serves on the
claims, reinsurance and risk management committees. He is the
owner of Finn Financial Group in Newport Beach, California.

Carl Levin ’42 was the subject of an article in the Canton
Repository highlighting his career in the infantry during the
Second World War, where he fought the foxhole war in the Ar-
dennes Forest along the France/Belgium border and served as
the “B.A.R. Man” for his rifle squad as he was responsible for
the squad’s Browning Automatic Rifle.

Dave Dorland ’57, representing the Pro Football Hall of
Fame, accompanied H.O.F Enshrinee Mike Haynes, who was
enshrined in 1997, on visits to heart patients in Canton’s Ault-
man Hospital during Hall of Fame Week in Canton.

John Ewing, son of Stan Ewing ’39. the Director of the
Cleveland Institute of Art Cinematheque. recently received the
title of Chevalier (Knight) from the Minister of Culture of the
Republic of France. The recognition honors those who have
made significant contributions in the arts, literature, or to the
propagation of those fields.

In the Through the Years column in the Repository. it was re-
ported that Martin Zawacky ’60 received his Eagle Scout
Award fifty years ago on July 12.1960.

Jack Greenwald *45 was inducted into the Ohio Senior
Olympics Hall of Fame Class of 2010. He also qualified for
2011 Ohio contingent to the national Senior Olympics to be
held in Houston, Texas. in the 80 to 84 age group. He was the
recipient of the Distinguished Alumnus Award for Athletics in
2003.

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
OFFICERS AND TRUSTEES

As a reminder, the annual election of officers and trustees
will take place in November. We would like to invite all those
who would like to make a vital contribution to our Alumni As-
sociation through serving on the Board or as an officer to
please call Larry Taylor at 330-494-9519 or Polly Duplain at

The Lehman Journal

DISTINGUISHED LHS ALUMNI
RECIPIENTS ARE ON WEBSITE

Many of our Lehman classmates have had very distinguished
careers, and many have contributed greatly to the betterment of
their community. Your Alumni Association started recognizing
these individuals in 2001 through its Distinguished Alumni
Award program and, through 2009. has honored 64 recipients.

Now you can view all the winners on the Association’s web-
site, www.cantonlehman.org. and read their biographies on the
Lehman Journal page. Most likely vou will find at least one of
these winners was in your class.

Every year, many candidate names are submitted. Although
there are a limited number selected annually. ail candidates,
once submitted, are retained for consideration in following
years. Although the 2010 selections will be complete by the
time this Journal arrives. we encourage vou to think of alumni
you know who have made a difference. The unnual deadline for
accepting nominations is September | each vear. however, they
are accepted year round. You can submit yvour nomination ei-
ther by using our “Contact Us™ form on the website. or by mail.
Please include nominee’s name. class znd a brief description on
why vou feel they deserve this special recognition.

Great Cars

TOYOTA sciom -
Over 360 Kens?;e’?f n
New & Pre-Owned Cars Available Leasing

CAIN TOYOTA 330-494-8855

6527 WHIPPLE AVE., NW, NORTH CANTON

TR/SSFL‘ ROLL OFF SERVICE

® SAME DAY SERVICE

® COMPETITIVE RATES

® 10, 15, 20 YARD
CONTAINERS

® FLAT BED SERVICE

3450 COLUMBUS ROAD NE
CANTON, OHI0 44705

(330) 477-8588
FAX (330) 477-8599

330-875-1713.

Executive
Catering, Inc.

Executive Event Center

“One Step Catering Service”
Your Food Service Consultant

5211 W. Tuscarawas St. N.W. MICHAEL D. KAZES 74

James Guest °53
REAITOR™

Real Estate Servnces 4435 Dressler Road, Suite 201
= [B Canton, Ohio 44718

Office (330) 493-6555
Fax (330) 493-8012
jamesguest@howardhanna.com

Canton, Ohio 44708 Owner

jamesguest.howardhanna.com
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HILL GANG GOLF OUTING

Pictured just before teeing off at the Hill Gang Golf
Outing are (left to right) Association President Larry Taylor
°51, Bill Kraus ’66, Jim Ivan °59, and Tom Ebner, guest.

Photo by Connie DeHaas

Fifty-four golfers braved the hot and humid weather on Au-
gust 20 to play an unforgettable game of golf (or forgettable,
depending on the score) at the annual Hill Gang Golf Outing at
Spring Valley Golf Course in East Sparta. which is owned by
1951 ¢raduate Don Swettzer. Thirty-one golfers itogether with
other attendees) remained for dinner which was catered by Mr.
Mike’s.

Outing Chairman Dick Burrell wants to thank all the golfers
and attendees who participated as well as Don, Brian and their
staff for their outstanding organization and assistance.
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REUNIONS

CLASSES OF 1946, 1947 AND 1948 - Bill Agnone of the
class of 1946 is organizing a combined reunion of the 1946,
1947 and 1948 classes to be held the 2nd or 3rd weekend of
August 2011 at Shady Hollow CC near Massillon. Anyone
interested in assisting with this reunion, please contact Bill at
bagnone@aol.com or call him at 330-575-2641 (please do not
block your caller ID as he does not answer unknown callers).
He has the mailing lists of all three classes and will be mailing
out preliminary information to everyone by the middle of
October.

CLASS OF 1969 — The class of 1969 is planning a *60s
party at Skyland Pines on June 25, 2011. More details to fol-

low. Contact person is Ellen Sisterhen at ersister@msn.com or
520-297-7130.

CLASS OF 1971 - The class of 1971 is planning to hold its
40th reunion August 13,2011, at the Fairways of North Canton
(the former Arrowhead Country Club). Further details will fol-
low, but Heidi Spring Wallace, who is the contact person for
the reunion, may be reached by e-mail at LHSClassof1971
@hotmail.com or by telephone at 330-492-4134.

’
Beyesly’s
Restaurant & Gift Shop
533 N. Main St., North Canton — 330-494-4861
Bill '57 & Chris Maronitis — Maria Beyes, Daughter

SERVING MON-SAT
BREAKFAST 7 AM-11 AM ¢ LUNCH 11 AM-3 PM
CLOSED SunNDAY & HOLIDAYS

SMALL PARTY/BUSINESS ROOM AVAILABLE

(330) 492-1922

ARMAND GABRIELE '54
“GABE”

S.G. Endres
Builder

Hands-On Retired Contractor Staying Busy!

® Remodeling
® Kitchen & Bath

Tam O’Shanter

PUBLIC GOLF COURSE » 36 HOLES

® Staining & Varnishing
& Refinishing

o Counter Tops it ¥ P

® Finish Basements : b —
® Ceramic Tile Call Steve Endres
® [nterior Painting 3 30 .454. 2964

Skilled  Honest ® Reliable
—= Since 1965 &

5055 Hills & Dales Rd. N.W.
Canton, OH 44708
www.tamoshantergolf.com
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THE DEATH OF A CLASSMATE

Recently, a former Lehman graduate, John Costello *60,
someone I had known since we were in grade school, passed
away. Funny, it seems like only yesterday when we used to
play baseball in a vacant lot, rode our bikes downtown, and
spent so many hours together doing absolutely nothing. Even
though the years have flown by, the memories remain so very
current.

John’s death was the fourth classmate, that we are aware of,
to pass away in the same week. For those of us still living in
Canton, we are well aware of the continuous decline in
classmates from old LHS. For those of you living elsewhere,
the Journal tries to keep you up to date.

Ironically, the same day that John was laid to rest the alumni
picnic was held at Lake Cable. There were approximately 145
Lehmanites there, covering a very wide spectrum of graduating
classes. Stories were exchanged between the oldest and the
youngest of grads, but all sharing the common thread of their
years at Lehman High School. Many who attended were there
because they were attending one of the three reunions occurring
that weekend. This was my very first picnic. and ['m sorry [
didn’t attend in the past. What a great event.

By now you are most likely wondering. “Where is he going
with this?” Good question. and I'll try to get to the point.

Lehman High school graduated its first class in 1938 and its
last class in 1976. In its 38 years of existence. over 7.000
young people walked its halls. We cheered on our sports teams,
drank milk shakes at the PB, went to the dances and even
learned a little. So many of our graduates went on to great
careers and have contributed to the betterment of their
communities. They have left their footprint in the history of the
nation. We are proud to say “they went to the same high school
1 did.” Much of their success can be attributed to their early
education received at LHS.

SR
“\‘“““““)!“

‘Reyeat %outue

RESALE SHoOP

An upscale re-sale shop is now Repeat Boutique 1.

After 30 years in business, Mary Alice Jones ' 51 is turning the shop
over to her daughter-in-law, Sue Jones. Mary Alice will still be
working with Sue. Location, terms and hours will remain the same,
also serving the Salvation Army Working Women's Closet.
Hours — Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 10 to 4
330-705-7761 or 330-705-7770

2221 6th Street S.W. — Canton, Ohio 44706

Lamiell Funeral Home

Locally Owned

Paul J. Lamiell, Class of 1957,
and Paul J. Lamiell, Jr. — Directors

14th and Cleveland Avenue N.W.

Canton, Ohio 44703

The Lehman Journal

by Bill McClelland ’59 — Association Trustee

However, our numbers are dwindling. We have an obligation
to keep the memory of LHS alive. for as long as possible. Your
alumni association is making every effort to continue these
memories. The question is, what can vou do to help. It’s very
simple.

Continue your membership. It is what funds the Journal
and the social activities. Become active in helping make fund
raisers successful. Be willing to become a trustee and share
your financial success with the descendants of vour classmates
by making donations to the scholarship fund. And finally, keep
us informed of what you are doing so that we can pass the
information on. You may be surprised who the next phone call
comes from.

ADS NEEDED

Our Journal advertisers are the backbone for our Jour-
nal each issue. and new ones are always welcome. Busi-
ness card size ads are only $15 per issue, and hopefully
our readers keep the advertisers in mind when in need of
their services.

Dir. Richard VW caver.
Veterinary Wellness
Center of N Canton

517 N. Main St.

N. Canton 44720 .
330-966-5569 »&
Aﬁorduble altematwe *

Hours

Mon. & Fri.
By appointment:
9-noon & 2-5
L. Tues. & Thurs.
Flea Medicines Scheduled Surgeries

oY Dentals:
dllness Treatment ? 30-noon

Spays. Neuters. Dentals| 8 appoism:*em? 25
at.
Walk-ins' 8-12
Closed Wed. & Sun.

New client only
! With coupon. One caupon per client. Not valid with any other offers.

' .
Veterinary Wellness Center ey

330-966-5569
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APPRECIATING OUR ADVERTISERS ...
A NEW FACE?

by Janet (Baldauf) Palmer, ’50, Contributing Editor

Joe Niamtu’s definition of success is: “When you go to bed
and are excited about going to work on Monday.” Dr. Joe
Niamtu 111 fits the bill. As a cosmetic facial surgeon, he looks
forward to what each day brings.

He was a Worley school boy who followed the path to
Lehman High where he played football and became involved
in student leadership ... freshman class president and student
body president as a senior. Joe now enjoys attending most of
his class reunions and seeing lots of friends. He admits to
having been the class clown. Humor has always played a big
part in his life.

Biology teacher William Mutchmore was such an inspiration
to Joe that he chose to go into medicine as his life’s work. He
graduated from Kent State University and Case Western
Reserve School of Dental Medicine. He performed an intern-

THANK YOU LETTERS

Thank you notes were received from 2010 Scholarship
recipients Jessica Bellamy, Kevin Carper, Meghan P. Coleman,
Louis Duplain III, Cory Durbin, Christopher Hecht, Mark and
Dean Horton, Emmalee LePelley, Nick Lover, Margaret
Shimko, Matthew Smith, Courtney Taylor, Jennifer Taylor and
Dan Westlake

WorniTre 2N Unzer sent a thank you note to the Association
for the beautiful red rose sent in remembrance of her husband,
Judge James Unger of the class of 1938.

The Association received a thank you from the family of
Richard K. Yant of the class of 1952 for the rose sent in his
memory.

Gene Eddy sent a thank you note thanking the Association
for the expression of sympathy sent in memory of his wife,
Judith (Moock) Eddy, of the class of 1952.

Luann Fultz and family sent a thank you letter to the
Association for the rose sent in memory of Lori (Brown)
Wiggins of the class of 1975.

A thank you note was sent by the family of Peter Cox 46
for the rose sent in his memory.

The family of Donna J. (Cartiea) Burwell 55 thanked the
Association for the flower and thoughts sent in her memory.

We received a thank you letter from the family of John
Yingling, Jr. of the class of 1948 for the rose sent in his
remembrance.

GOLD CARD MEMBERSHIP
P Digad ooty Plsgmirss

WAL T, - e T e

JIRACLE

— b T m! o %M

NG HIERTING & COOEIMG0 OO I8 - B &
147 Emcergency Service S .

330.477.240%
SE2UCWHIPPLE AYT ONW O CANTON OIL TN
Steve Brown '70 www.miracleplumbing.com
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ship at Charlotte Memorial
Hospital in North Carolina
and a four year residency
in Maxillofacial Surgery at
the Medical College of
Virginia.

His dad, Joe Niamtu, Jr.,
instilled good work ethics
in him and encouraged him
to always pursue excel-
lence. His mom, now
deceased, and his dad had
four children—Joe, Marilyn, Jim and Lisa.

Joe and his wife, April, live in Richmond, Virginia, where his
medical practice is limited to cosmetic facial surgery.

Their two children, Joey, 10, and Evan, 8, both have the
severe mental and physical disabilities of cerebral palsy. The
reality is that neither child will ever talk or walk, will always
be tube-fed, and will always be 100% dependent. Their sole
emotions are to laugh or cry. Joe says, “My job is to make them
laugh as much as possible.” The experiences of April and Joe
have made them advocates for children and families with
special needs. Pro bono surgery for children and adults is
important to him.

Joe's roots remain in Canton. although. in his field of exper-
tise, he lectures and speaks all over the world. A recent honor
from the Richmond Magazine announced that Joe was voted
“Best Plastic Surgeon in Richmond to Take 20 Years Off.”

A successful alumnus of worth and merit, Joe Niamtu is also
a Journal advertiser whom we appreciate.

TaEey Say You Can't Ever Go Back.
[ Say You Cant

Dy. Joe Niamtu
* Facelifts ’
* Eyelid & Brow Lifts
* BOTOX™ & Fillers
* Laser & Chemical Peels
* Facial Moles & Spider Veins
* Cheek Chin & Lip Implants

Lebman Grad - Class of ‘69

COSMETIC FACIAL SURGERY
LOVETHATFACE.COM | 804-934-FAC E(3223)
RICHMOND, VA
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2010
SCHOLARSHIP
DINNER

This year’s scholarship dinner
was another success. We were
fortunate to have 32 scholarship
recipients present at the dinner on
July 13, 2010, with many of the
other recipients represented by
family members. Photos of the
recipients who attended are on this
page.

It was a wonderful evening with
a delicious dinner prepared by
Gabe’s Meat and Deli. My thanks
to the officers and trustees and the
scholarship committee for their
help with the preparation and setup
for the evening, and continued
thanks to all who donated to the
scholarship fund and made it
possible for us to award the 52
scholarships this year, We encour-
age you to continue with your
donations so that we can again give
at Jeast 50 scholarships next year.

Claudia Selby.

Vice President, CLHSAA,
and Chairperson,
Scholarship Committee

ALUMNI
CHAIRPERSONS

If your class is planning a
reunion in 2011, please let us know
in order so that we can post it on
our website and Facebook. We will
also publish this in the January
issue of the Journal which is the
only issue mailed to all LHS class-
mates for whom we have address-
es. We will publish the details of
the reunion and also the name of
missing classmates if space
permits.

We would also like to set up a
small table one night of the reunion
with memorabilia and membership
information. We have many out-of-
area alumni who are not aware of
the Alumni Association and its
good efforts, and this is an oppor-
tunity for them to learn of our
existence and activities.

The Lehman Journal

i

Front row (left to right): Kathleen Lanzer, Morgan Reale, Margaret Shimko, Emmalee
LePelley, Jessica Bellamy. Back row: Nicholas Drake, David Rafailedes, Christopher Hecht,
Edward Barth, Matt Maier. Photos by Milton Hondrakis

-1 - I8 .
Front row (left to right): Leslie Kramer. Nicole Kramer, Tori Adams, Laura Ebel,
Jennifer Rehfus Brown. Back row: Nicholas Gotschall, Cory Durbin, Zachary Adams, Trent
Haswell, Kevin Carper.

|

Front row (left to right): Joshua Calloway, Shannon Oyster, Sally Conley-Oyster,
Courtney Taylor, Evan Wilkof. Back row: Daniel Westlake, Joseph Leno, Dean Horton,
Mark Horton, Trey Duplain.
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AT THE
STARK COUNTY
FAIR

Top photo: Stark County Jr.
Fair Queen Lucy Thompson
hands the winning ticket from
the Hog Raffle to Association
President Larry Taylor (right) as
Association Trustee Tim Elder °57
looks on. Ernie Crump of the
Class of 1966 was the winner. He
lives in North Carolina and chose
the $250 cash option.

Second photo: Nickie Wingert
of the Class of 1944 (left), who
coordinated the volunteers at the
Fair, is pictured in the Lehman
booth with Jean (Faulds) 1lg 50
(center) and Association Trustee
Rose (Mailat) Maier ’50.

Photos by Joanne Moody

VVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVYY

Danbury

of North Canton
Independent living for seniors.
Luxury 1 & 2 bedroom apts.
181 Applegrove NE 330-497-8718
www.thedanbury.com
AAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAL Visreict artsinstark.com

<

Downtown- 2nd to 6th NW
From Market west past Cleveland

AAAAAAAAA

VVVVVVVVVYY

Kent B. Smith Il

Sales Associate /
Cell 330-904-1581 Compliments Of
Fax 303-493-3865

Email ksmith105@neo.rr.com

Web www.kentbsmith.com Gre gg S Chorsten ’65

330-491-0814

4368 Dressler Rd NW — Canton, Ohio 44718




Page 10 The Lehman Journal

THE GATE PROJECT ... AT FAWCETT STADIUM ...
A LASTING TRIBUTE TO CANTON CITY SCHOOLS

The Canton City Schools last year launched a project whose goal is to immortalize the
heritage of the past and present Canton City High Schools. They are going to erect new
gate entrances at each gate at Fawcett Stadium. Each school has been designated one of the
entrance gates. We have selected the north gate since it is the one to the north. It is the gate
that looks directly at the Pro Football Hall of Fame. Each gate will have a large logo of its
school’s mascot which in our case will be a Polar Bear as shown at right.

The immediate entrance way will be paved in bricks or pavers (one of Stark County’s Lehman High School
largest past industries was brick manufacturing). A total of 450 brick sales are needed to Gates3and 4 Behind Hall of Fame
complete the project which includes the gate entrance. Enough bricks sold in Phase One
allowed for the first bricks to be laid. At this time 38 bricks have been
sold for the Canton Lehman effort. At left is a sample of the bricks that
have been laid at the Canton Lehman High School Gate.

This will be a continuing effort, and, as bricks are sold. the blank
bricks will be removed and replaced by newly engraved bricks. Bricks
are on sale with names of individuals or companies engraved in the
brick. In order to fund the entire project, bricks and 8x8 pavers in red
brick, limestone or granite are available for purchase. Individual bricks
are available at a cost of $50.00 per brick. Paver donor levels range
from S250 to S1000. Bricks can be engraved with three lines of text
fitting 14 characters across. Pavers can be engraved with six lines of
text fitting 14 characters across OR vou can choose to include a graphic
on the paver — in that case. it will fit three lines of text with 14
characters across. The Paver Donor Levels: Silver. Red Brick, 8230
Gold. Limestone. $300: Platinum. Granite. S1000+.

Forms with instructions can be obtained by sending a request to
Canton Lehman Alumni Association, PO Box 8175, Canton. OH 44711
or by going to: www cesdistrict.org and clicking on the Gate Project
Information on the left side. Questions or reguesis 7or forms can also be
directed to Robyn Matulion a7 3302382372 NMuke checks pavadle to:
Canton City Schools. Please write in check memo: Brick Project. Send pasment w:ih order fomm t0° Adminisraive Center. 1212 Sth
Street SW. Canton. Ohio 44707, Attn: Jeff Gruber. For additional information. please call Jennifer Keaton at 330-433-9940.

— "When care to your car is important,”
* Full Service Auto Center

* No Appointment Needed

DEHOFF
REALTORS BRUCE SCHORSTEN

BROKER ASSOCIATE  Glass

BUSINESS (330) 499-8153 (x125) of '66
FAX (330) 499-7127

CELL (330) 802-6512

EMAIL BSCHORSTEN@DEHOFECOM

821 SOUTH MAIN STREET
NORTH CANTON, OHIO 44720

B WWWDEHOFLCOM

4 PRIME LOTS FOR SALE
SUNSET VIEW
CEMETERY

(Lord’s Supper Area #606)
Contact:
Claudette Chrien '55 Mealwitz

Peterm@nmudviewinternet.com

* Same Day Service
* Shuttle Available

Isdale Mon.-Fri. 7AM - 6PM
Shopping Center Next to Acme Sat, 8AM - 4PM - Sun, Closed

SEND FOR
“PURSUING HAPPINESS ...
One More Time”
by Mary Lou Peters Schram

This witty new novel chronicles the lives
of four women, all residents of an adult
community in California’s wine country.
Order from amazon.com or ask your
local book store to order from Author-
House. $15.
SBN-10: 1438954824

Mary Lou Peters, L.ehman 52
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LOOK FOR YOUR ELECTION EDITION JOURNAL
IN NOVEMBER, WHICH WILL FEATURE A
VERY EXCITING ITEM TO BE RAFFLED
AT THE POLAR PARTY!

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS

The Alumni Association is again selling the popular Enter-
tainment Books with all proceds benefiting the Scholarship
Fund. Books may be ordered for other cities. and we still get
credit for the sale. These books are shipped directly to the
buyer. This may be of interest to alumni who are “snowbirds”
and spend the winter in warmer states. and to parents or

REMEMBER THAT...

Photo by Joanne Moody

... your Alumni Association has many items of memorabilia
for sale. In addition to the items pictured, we have golf towels,
refrigerator magnets, note pads, pens and many other items.

Call Nickie Wingert at 330-488-2192 for more information.
We try to attend all Reunions with a sampling of the items
available for sale.

canton flower shop
201 Central Plaza S.
Canton, Ohio 44702

453-0183

Bob and JoAnn Brewster

We Deliver Major Credit Cards Accepted

children who have family in other states and are searching for
an appropriate gift. The books pay for themselves within the
first few times they are used and make great gifts for the person
who has everything. The price of the Canton edition is $30.00.
Call Larry Taylor at 330-494-9519 or Claudia Selby at 330-
265-3987 to order yours.

CHANGE OF ADDRESS
If you move, remember to put the
Alumni Association on your list for
address change notification.

LEHMAN ANNUALS

“Ci‘,“)
We have had a number of requests for annuals from alumni
who either did not purchase them at the time of their graduation
or have lost or had them destroyed in the course of moving, etc.

We have now inventoried the annuals which we have and
find we have about 160 duplicates which we could sell.
Included are annuals for each graduation year except 1967 and
1973. We will be happy to sell these in exchange for a suitable
contribution to the scholarship fund.

If you are interested, please contact President Larry Taylor at
330-494-9519 or by e-mail at larrytaylor3336@yahoo.com

SCHOLARSHIP FUND

Donations can be made to our Scholarship Fund.
Simply fill out the form below
and mail it with your check to the
Alumni Association, P.O. Box 8175, Canton, OH 44711.

Z
o
3
(4

City, State, Zip

AN EEENENENENNNENEN NN NN NNNNNNNNNXNX
MR NN N NN NN NN N NN ENEENENENNNNNKNXNX

X$5__ $10 $20 Other $
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2010 ASSOCIATION OFFICERS
President ....................... Larry Taylor '51
Vice President . . ... .. .. Claudia (Burgess) Selby '75

Corresponding Secretary

..... Barbara (Montgomery) Udeck '56

Recording Secretary . . . . . Polly (McAfee) Duplain '57
Treasurer. . .......... Connie (Haynie) DeHaas '57
Financial Secretary . .. .. Beverly (Sue) Stevenson '50
Past President . . .. .. Kitty (Shourds) McClelland '71
Trustees.......... Nancy (Rooney) Biggerstaff '56

Nancy (Steiner) Busby '50
Dave Dorland '57

Tim Elder '57

Richard Flury '56

Diane (Wilson) Frank '56
Mary Alice (Smith) Jones '51
Rose (Mailat) Maier '50

Bill McClelland '59

Journal Publisher. . .. .............. Jack Dillon '53

CANTON OH 447 20-8057

The Lehman Journal

GOT NEWS?

Send any items for the Journal to:
Lehman H.S. Alumni Association
Attention: Journal Editor
P.O. Box 8175
Canton, Ohio 44711

items can be faxed to:
Jack Dillon, Publisher, at 330-966-8326
or e-mailed to LehmanJournal@aol.com.

DEADLINE for articles for the next issue
is DECEMBER 15, 2010.

Ernie Schout

WWYS Patti Schou
B B QQ (heners
Taggarts Taggarts Kennedy's
The Original fswae Miller Inn BBQ

1401 Fulton Road NW
Cunton. Ohio 44703

330-452-6844

107 South Main Street
Magnalia. Ohio 44643
330-866-9344

1424 Tth Street NW
Canton. Ohio 44703
330-454-0193




